
   
 

  
  

     

   
   

 

     

 

 

 
 

 
    

  
 

   

 
  

  

  
 

 

FOR CHANGE 

Paul Saguil 
Board Chair 

C/O Maura Lawless, Executive Director 

519 Church Street Tel: 416 355-6771 
Toronto, Ontario M4Y Fax: 416 392-6874 
2C9 MLawless@The519.org 

ATTACHMENT 1 

TRANSMITTAL LETTER 

June 10, 2024 

Paul Johnson, City Manager 
4th Floor, East Tower, City Hall 

100 Queen Street West 

Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 

Dear Paul Johnson, City Manager; 

On June 10, 2024, The 519 Board of Management (the “Board”) approved its updated 
procedural by-law and a request to expand The 519’s Council approved Catchment in 
accordance with theCity of Toronto Act and the Association of Community Centres 
Relationship Framework. The following motion was approved unanimously by the Board and 
we are seeking Council approval to: 

(1) adopt the General By-law No.2 – 2024 attached in the REPORT: General By-Law No 
2 of The 519 – June 10th, 2024, with such by-law coming into force on the day it is 
ratified by City Council; 

(2) repeal The 519 Board of Management By-law No. 1 (Constitution) September 25, 2007, 
as amended, upon General By-law No. 2 – 2024 coming into force; 

(3) endorse the expanded catchment area as proposed in General By-law #2; and 

(4) request that the City Manager forward the Board’s decision to Toronto City Council, 
which requests the ratification of General By-law No. 2 – 2024 and expansion of the 
catchment area, and authorizes the Board Secretary to forward the Board’s decision and 
request to the City Manager for action. 

Accordingly, we are forwarding the report and request for action by the City Manager. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our Executive Director, 
Maura Lawless at mlawless@the519.org 
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Sincerely, 

Erika Voaklander Paul Saguil 
Board Chair Board Secretary 

CC: Councillor Moise, councillor_moise@toronto.ca 
Scott Nowoselski, City Legal Scott.Nowoselski@toronto.ca 
Maura Lawless, Executive Director, mlawless@the519.org 
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